
From: D. S. < >  
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 5:26 PM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Act request, dated 4/16/20, (1 of 2) 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Hi Charity,  
 
Thank you for the Vermont Attorney General’s correspondence. Unfortunately, it contains several 
misrepresentations. 
 
Please check the dates of both the documents at the web link in the Vermont Attorney General’s prior 
communications, and the date of amendment of the statute he cited in his most recent response. 
 
Further, I have never been prosecuted by any party represented by Gabriel Gilman. I have directed 
public records requests to the Vermont Judicial Branch which have resulted in certified responses from 
that branch, that no such case or dispute, nor any record of a party represented by Gabriel Gilman in 
any such case or dispute with me, exists. 
 
Please review the Vermont Attorney General’s correspondence, and have him respond to my public 
records requests with actual records, not dishonest arguments. 
 
Thank you, 
 
David Shaddy, RN  

Sent from my iPhone 
 




